
Traffic Impacts

County Road 30A over Western Lake 
Bridge Replacement Project
Walton County

Existing Western Lake Bridge

Financial Project ID:  218764-2-32-01

Financial Project ID: 443331-1-32-01 

The intent of this project is to replace the existing 
structurally deficient bridge on County Road (C.R.) 30A 
over Western Lake.  Additional right-of-way may be 
required for construction of the proposed bridge.

Project Information:

Improvements Include:
t  new guardrail
t  new approaches to the bridge
t  minor drainage improvements

Anticipated
Start Date
Fall 2023

End Date
Summer 2024

Bridge construction is estimated to take 
approximately 16 months, weather permitting.  
Both C.R. 30A lanes and the pedestrian/
bicycle shared-use path will remain open 
throughout the duration of construction.



The two-lane bridge will provide a twelve-foot wide travel lane
with a eight-foot wide shoulder in each direction.

Typical Section
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For More Information
If you have questions or concerns you may fill out the enclosed pre-addressed 
comment form or contact the FDOT Project Manager Bill Howell.  Comments 
mailed must be postmarked no later than Monday, October 5, 2020.

The Florida Department of Transportation does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 
disability, or family status.  For questions or concerns, contact Alicia Brininger, District Three Title VI Coordinator, 1074 Highway 
90, Chipley, Florida 32428, toll-free at (888) 638-0250, extension 1502, or via email at alicia.brininger@dot.state.fl.us.


